Dear Team,

As we embark on our annual Workforce Engagement Survey, | want to take a moment to
emphasize the importance of your participation. Your feedback is invaluable in shaping our
workplace culture and driving positive change.

Completing the survey not only gives you a voice but also helps us understand what we're doing
well and where we can improve. We genuinely care about your insights and want to hear your
thoughts!

Please take some time out of your day to fill out the survey. It will only take about 15 minutes,
and your responses are completely anonymous.

Thank you for being an integral part of our team. Together, let's make our workplace even better!
Best regards,

Your Name
Your Position



